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Parents Circular 2024-2025/435
Summer homework arrangement for major subjects

Dear Parents/Guardians,

As the current school year comes to an end, our school has arranged summer homework for
major subjects (Chinese Language, English Language, Mathematics, and Junior Integrated Science),
which our teachers have designed to help students consolidate their knowledge and prepare for the
new term. Below are the details of the items available for purchase along with their respective
prices:

Forms Subjects Fee Remarks
Chinese Language _
1. The performance in the
S2 to S3 _ .
students in | English Language summer homework will t?e
the coming _ counted towards the continuous
year Mathematics assessment marks in the first
. term of the next academic year
Integrated Science $40
o (25/26).
(printing fee )
Chinese Language
2. If any student loses the
S4 to S6 .
. English Language homework, they should
students in
the coming purchase a replacement copy
ear ) from the General Office as
y Mathematics soon as possible.

Please reply to this e-notice and settle the payment by 12:00 noon on Wednesday, 2nd July. We also
kindly ask for your support in guiding your child to manage their time effectively during the
summer break, ensuring they complete all assigned homework and engage in self-directed learning.
The summer homework should be submitted to the class teacher on the first day of school in
September.

For enquiries, please contact Ms Lo King Chi or Ms Wong Wing Tung of the Student Academic
Administration Team at 2461 1555.

Yours faithfully,

Chan Yuet Ping
Principal



